
Irrigation Repair Reimbursement 

We are aware that some citizens have repaired leaks directly associated with the 

irrigation meter installation project. If you would like to be reasonably compensated for 

your time and materials for such repairs, please contact the City 435-527-4621.  

 

Compensation will only be provided with proper documentation for such repairs and only  

for repairs directly related to the installation of the meter project. The Public Works  

Department and/or City Council member along with the project Engineer will meet with  

individuals to review each situation and provide assistance as appropriate. All claims need  

to be submitted to the City no later than June 16th at 5:00 pm to be considered. 

 

 


